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concern to us at UNCG as it may imply that different standards of scrutiny are to be applied to
students than to individuals who are unaffiliated with the University. We were in the process
of analyzing that question before your letter arrived on Chancellor Sullivan’s desk. In fact, on
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staff, faculty, and students to revisit UNCG’s outdoor assembly policy. That committee has
not geared up for its work yet due to the Thanksgiving holiday break, end of semester exams,

and the impending winter break. However, I can assure you that this i is a matter of pr10r1ty for
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